PRESS RELEASE

March 18, 2014

Mayor Chris Duncan has announced that the City of Sulphur has launched a new online utility
bill pay system via the City’s website that will enable customers to pay their utility bill balance
plus a merchant fee over the internet in an easy, convenient and secure environment.

The online utility bill pay will enhance the City’s ability to serve customers by providing quick
and secure access to account information. Customers will be able to view their bill and
payment history, and make secure credit card payments.

To pay online or view your history, visit www.sulphur.org and click on Pay Utility Bill.

The City also offers other methods of payment such as bank draft, mail in, walk up or drive thru.
Walk up or Drive Thru now offers the ability to use your credit card to pay your balance plus
merchant fees.

Utility Billing Customer Service staff is available by phone at 337-527-4522\337-527-4523 or by
email at utilities@sulphur.org for any questions.
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